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I am strongly opposed to SB210,  Voting by mail is a convenient and fair way for 

Oregon citizens to vote.  Cases of vote by mail voter fraud in Oregon are exceedingly 

low.  In person voting only on the day of election is problematic for many people and 

the exceptions for getting a mail in ballot are quite contrived and limiting.  I fear that 

many people will lose their right to vote that they currently have due to the newly 

imposed voter registration requirements.  This would amount to voter suppression.  

The citizens of Oregon deserve better. 

Linda Herlihy 


